Future Energy, LLC

May 25, 2016

Mr. Joshua Cwikla

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board
320 W. 4" Street, Suite 200

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Subject: Follow-up Correspondence to 22 April 2016 Notice of Violation — Regarding
Order No. R4-2015-0473 Order to Submit Information — Disposal of Well Drilling
Fluids, Well Completion Fluids, and Production Fluids to Land for Future Energy
LLC Oil and Gas Operations in Los Angeles and Ventura County, California.

Dear Mr. Cwikla:

Future Energy LLC (FE-1) leases land for the development of oil and gas in the Tapia Oilfield
located in Los Angeles County. FE-I current lease holdings are not producing and land storage
of drilling fluids, well completion fluids, or produced fluids has not occurred at any time duting
FE-1 operations. Once production activities resume FE-1 will contract the disposal of fluids to
Southern California Waste Water that will truck the fluids to their disposal facility. Fluids will
be temporarily stored at the well site in above ground wastewater storage tank(s) prior to
removal by the waste water disposal company.

I, Kent Hytken, certify under penalty of law that I believe that this information is true, accurate,
and complete. I am aware that there are significant penalties for submitting false information,
including the possibility of fine and imprisonment.

Should you require additional information, please contact me at 858-342-6040 or by email at
kent@futureenergyllc.com.

Sincerely,

Kent éytke{%fé

Co-manager

7720 Paragon Rd., Dayton, Ohio 45459



